
From: Ganjehsani, Warren V. <WGanjehsani@SCDPS.GOV>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/3/2015 4:36:40 PM
Subject: Fwd: OJJDP Attachments

Attachments: FW: Applicable JJDPA Reporting Period.eml
ATT00001.htm
FW: Certification of Compliance Monitoring Submission for Calendar Year 2012 and 
2013 Reporting Periods.eml
ATT00002.htm

Holly-
 

E-mails are attached, per our previous discussion.
 

Regards,
 

Warren
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

Begin forwarded message:
 

From: "Harmon, Ed" <GeorgeHarmon@SCDPS.GOV<mailto:GeorgeHarmon@SCDPS.GOV>>
 
To: "Ganjehsani, Warren V." <WGanjehsani@SCDPS.GOV<mailto:WGanjehsani@SCDPS.GOV>>
 
Subject: OJJDP Attachments
 

Warren,
 

Please see if this will work. Thanks!!
 

Ed Harmon
 
Assistant Director/Justice Programs Administrator
 
Office of Highway Safety and Justice Programs
 
South Carolina Department of Public Safety
 
10311 Wilson Blvd.
 
Blythewood, SC 29016
 
803-896-9971 (office)
 
803-609-3721 (cell)
 
803-896-9978 (fax)
 
edharmon@scdps.gov<mailto:edharmon@scdps.gov>
 
www.scdps.gov/ohs<http://www.scdps.gov/ohs>
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